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Welcome to our first Coleshill School Newsletter! Our newsletter will 
feature extracurricular activities, student leadership events, reading 
challenges, lesson highlights and more. Every half term a letter will be 
released and sent to students, tutors and even parents! This will help keep 
readers informed about our school community. Awards and achievements 
will be celebrated in our newsletter such as golden ticket winners and 
more! It will be written and edited by our student leadership media team. 
We hope you enjoy!

The homework club is a good way 
to get homework done and out of 
the way and it is an opportunity 
to study and expand knowledge 
of work. 

5 Reasons why we like the club
 
1- It’s a good way to get 
homework out of the way. 
2- Its quiet and peaceful. 
3- You get snacks provided.
4- A chance to meet new people. 
5- Learn more about work and 
expand knowledge on it.

Amie and Savannah Year 10
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Sixth Form 

Sports Leadership - Gymnastics
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Reading Revolution 

The library is open every day from 8am to 4pm and 
books can be taken out at break and lunch times with 
Mrs Brewster , our school Librarian. All students in 
years 7,8 and 9 have a library lesson every two weeks 
where they read extracts from books in the library and 
complete our Showbie lessons. All students take a 
library book home to read before the next lesson.

Once we have read our book, we complete a quiz on 
Accelerated Reader. The more quizzes we do the 
more points we receive and “points mean prizes”

House Competitions
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• Antarctica Flag
• Christmas Card
• Chess Competition
• Photography

We have been busy this half term, and a big thank to 
Miss Davis for organising this. Competitions have 
included Antarctica flags, chess, photography, and 
more. For the Antarctica flags competitions students 
designed flags based on Antarctica. 

The winning designs were sent to Antarctica and were 
photographed there. 

In chess, 36 students who love chess went on to 
compete against other students and progressed until 
there was a winner. This earned them a certificate and 
a badge. 

Current Scores:

1st  Newburgh 450 points
2nd Greville 300 points
3rd Dudley 260 points 
4th Beauchamp 140 points.
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Inclusivity is a group where we gather once 
a Fortnight and talk about how we could 
make the school more inclusive. Currently 
we are working on doing a culture day 
where we will involve different activities 
from different cultures.

Comic Relief 

Football Tournament 

Our fantastic Year 12 Reader Leader students 
are currently working with a small group of 
year 7’s once a week for an hour a week 
reading Goodnight Mister Tom. The novel 
teaches the students that an act of kindness 
can change someone’s life or even improve 
their day. We feel this is a good message 
because it allows the students to develop the 
acts of kindness that are portrayed 
throughout the book.
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On Friday 8th March Year 7 and 8 can take part in a football 
tournament to raise money for Comic Relief. You can pay 
£2 on parent pay to take part in the event. We are 
preparing an event with prizes and want to raise money for 
charity. Please see Mr Owusu for more information.

Reading Leaders 
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